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PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING: REVISED TYLER 

COUNTY BUYOUT HOUSING GUIDELINES 2017 

 

The Department of Housing and Urban 

Development and the Texas General Land Office 

has granted Tyler County $3,486,382.00 in 

funding for the Disaster Recovery Housing Buyout 

Program for damage sustained during Hurricane 

Harvey in August of 2017. 

Revisions to the Guidelines have been made. If 

you are interested in reading a complete copy of 

the Revised Tyler County Housing Buyout 

Guidelines, please visit the public notices section 

of the Tyler County Website at 

http://www.co.tyler.tx.us/page/tyler.Home or 
contact the Jackie Skinner, County Auditor at 

(409)283-3652 for a complete copy of the 

guidelines. 
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